Minutes-6-10-14
CHEWELAH ARTS GUILD
DRAFT

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: Meeting called to order by President Tom Bristol 6:05 @ LUPTON RESIDENCE.
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Gail Johannes, Susanne Griepp, Thelma McDarment, Dianne Kinzler, Judy Bean, Bill & Kay Lupton
CORRESPONDENCE: Thank you note & $40 check from Champion Chiropractor for window painting & a check for $151.82 donated to the Rainbow fund from Melanie Huff’s book signing event.
MINUTES:  Minutes of the 5-13-14 meeting were approved.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
No Treasures report
COMMITTEE REPORTS:

· Membership:  Membership letters were mailed to over 100 people @ the cost of $68.00 for letters and stamps; 91 Current memberships & donations have been received for a total $1,624 deposited.  Some addresses still need to be located. Ways to continue to improve membership/involvement were discussed. Judy requested that she needed a roll of stamps to return membership cards.
· Quilt Show:  Judy Bean gave a complete fiscal report on the Quilt Show/Tea Room- Net profit $1,000.24 (complete report available on request)
· Garden Tour:  Gardens and Artists are secured.  Help is needed to host the garden sites. Thelma suggested that there be a sign introducing the artist and some membership applications available at each Garden. 
· Scholarship: Megan Rowe was awarded the 2014- $500.00 scholarship.  There was some discussion of increasing the amount of money to be awarded in 2015.  Possible suggestion was to have a donation jar available at “Artsy” events-tabled for further consideration. 
· Children’s Pavilion: Special committee meeting to work on program for the Children’s Pavilion was scheduled for Tuesday, June 24th at 5:00 pm at Tom’s office.
· Web Site: Dianne requested that there be a “Notice Board” on the web site.  There was discussion on how Guild can acknowledge businesses in the area that belong to the Guild or in some way supports the Arts.  Tabled to a later date. 
· Music on the Mountain:  Tom and Gail with co-chair the event.

· Summer Programs:  Kay and Thelma are committed to have some art activity take place in the City Park this summer.
NOTICES:

· Thirty +gourds were clean out for birdhouses prior to the regular meeting.
· Work on the last plaques for the Children’s Pavilion is underway.

· Chris Trapper, May 25 memorial concert for Aaron Huff was excellent.

· The Guild will donate two symphony tickets to the Chamber auction.

· Grand Opening for the Blue Moose Gallery on June 20, 2014

· Northern Ballet & Performing Arts program is 6/14, 2014 in Colville.
